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Editorial Coordinator, 
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Subject: Accepting the Editorial Board Member position of Cardiovascular Pharmacology: Open 

Access 

Dear Journal Coordinator, 

 

I would like to continue as an Editorial Board Member for the prestigious journal, Cardiovascular 

Pharmacology: Open Access, a renowned periodical in Pharma research and allowing the journal to 

display my affiliation details at journal’s website. 

 

I am happy to render my continuous support and suggestion(s) for the betterment of journal in 

favoring the dissemination of scientific knowledge for the respective research community. 

 

Best wishes, 

Regards, 

 

Name: Yael Yaniv 

Designation: Assistant Professor  

Current Affiliation: Technion-IIT 

Country: Israel 

Contact Email: yaely@bm.technion.ac.il 

Contact Number: 972-4-8294124 
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Dear Josie, 

Enclosed the form. 

Best, 

Yael 

 

From: Editor-Cardiovascular Pharmacology [mailto:editor.cpo@omicsinc.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 3:09 PM 

To: Yael Yaniv <yaely@bm.technion.ac.il> 

Subject: Editorial office: Cardiovascular Pharmacology: Open Access 

 

Dear Dr. Yael Yaniv, 

 

Greetings from the Cardiovascular Pharmacology: Open Access Journal. 

 

We thank you for your incredible support towards the growth of our Journal. 

 

We are glad to inform you that, we shall be updating our Journal’s Editorial Board. 

 

Hence, we request you to kindly let us know your valuable decision in continuing your services as an 

Editorial Board Member of our journal. 

 

Please find the attached file and kindly let us know your decision by updating the given form. 

 

We once again thank you for your encouragement. 

 

Please revert for any further queries. 

 

With Regards, 

Josie Christine 

Editorial Assistant 

 

 

 


